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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

We are now at the end of the 11th week of the new school year - time is going so fast but 
as I write this, I am really pleased with the progress the school has made. In the last few 
weeks, I have been monitoring carefully the teaching and learning across the school and I 
am very proud of the effort and progress the children are making. There is so much fun and 
excitement, of the right sort, taking place across the school and this is producing good 
quality learning. I also feel our Facebook page has been very good this year celebrating and 
showing all these wonderful experiences and activities. Our vision and values are being 
carried out every day in school life and are shaping the school ethos. 
 
On Wednesday it is parents' evening in the school hall; the parents who booked slots via 
Microsoft Forms have been allocated slots but if you missed this then please contact the 
office and they will be able to allocate you one of the spare slots. Do hurry as there aren't 
too many available. 
 
At the end of the last academic year, I wrote to you about the current class placements and 
informed you that Mrs Thompson will be retiring from teaching this coming Christmas. That 
is why she was not given a class for this academic year. I am now delighted to announce that 
when Mrs Thompson retires from being a teacher in December, she will continue to work at 
the school from January until the end of the school year as a Higher-Level Teaching Assistant. 
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Owls 

94% 88% 97% 89% 88% 87% 

Whole School – 
91% 

Year to date – 
92.6% 

Target –  
96% 

150 Years - 1873 - 2023 
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As I am sure you are aware, the school has grown rapidly throughout the last three years, and 
at the same time so have the school's SEN needs. To support Mrs Hammond with this 
important work, Mrs Golden will be assisting Mrs Hammond. This means that Miss Humphries 
will be leading Squirrels all day every Wednesday from now until at least the Easter holidays. 
 
Our attendance has once again declined since the start of the year. This is so disappointing as 
it is an area in which we must improve. It is so important for your children that they attend 
school, even if they aren't feeling 100% or are a little tired. Every minute counts and makes a 
real difference towards a child's progress. I am still pining for the day when we have every 
child in school. Come on, we can do it! 
 
Now with only three weeks of the term left we are getting closer to Christmas, please ensure 
you read the dates for your diary page at the back of this newsletter so you know what is 
happening during this busy period. I would like to wish you all a wonderful weekend and look 
forward to the remaining three weeks of term where I expect to see the continued hard work 
from everyone and lots of fun in preparation for Christmas. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Thomas Bird 
Head teacher 
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INTERNET SAFETY 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDICATION SAFETY 

 

 

 

This week’s poster about   BLACK FRIDAY AND CYBER MONDAY is at 

the end of the newsletter.  Please continue to monitor your child’s 

online behaviour and access. If you need help with a specific app we 

have not highlighted yet, please talk to Mrs Hammond. 

If your child is poorly and unable to come to school, please 
ensure that you inform the office via telephone or leave a 
message on our answer phone. Can we please request that 
all attendance related emails are sent to the following: 

Ms. Nimrah Rehman 
attendance@charing.kent.sch.uk 
 

 

We understand that at times children are unwell and need to stay at 

home to recover, however please remember that we can administer 

prescribed medication, so if your child is feeling better but needs 

medicine, this can be brought to the office and managed as necessary. 

The office would be able to assist is this. 

 

Please be aware that if we haven’t heard from you, we will call you or may even come to your 
home as we have a duty of care to ensure that all children who are absent from school are 
safe and accounted for.  
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DROP OFF 

Can we please remind parents that school gates shut at  8:55am. 

If you arrive late , please drop off your child/ children at the 

school office.  

For safeguarding reasons we do not allow parents/carers to drop 

off their children to their classes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“REMINDER: The Kent and Medway School Aged 
Immunisation Service is coming to school soon to 
carry out Flu Immunisation Programme for pupils 
in Years R to 6 – don’t forget to consent or decline 
before the cut-off date via their 
website https://family.kentcht.nhs.uk/ Scroll down 

and click on the blue button labelled “Immunisations” to fill in the form. 
 
You can also phone the team 0300 123 5205, text 07401320923 or use their web chat if you 
have any questions about your child’s immunisations.” 
  
  

 

SCHOOL DINNERS PAYMENTS 
 
Payments for wrap around care: 
If you have unpaid sessions, please ensure that these balances get cleared 
off by the end of term. Unpaid sessions will result in you losing your child's 
place at the club for term 3 and will be offered to other families. If you are 
experiencing problems in paying, please contact the school office. 
 
Dinner Money: 
Please be reminded school meals are to be paid for in advance. Our 
caterers will not allow a debt to build and as of next term, any unpaid 
accounts will result in your child not receiving a meal and you will need to 
provide a packed lunch. 
 
 
 

https://family.kentcht.nhs.uk/
https://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/service/immunisation-team/immunisations-live-chat/
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Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

27th November Booksale after school  

29th November Badgers Class event 2:15pm – 3:00pm 
Parents’ Evening for all: 3.30pm -8pm 

5th December  Ducklings, Rabbits, Squirrels and Otters  
Pantomime in school hall- PM 

6th December Whole school - Christingle service in the hall (parents welcome)- 
2:30pm 

7th December Coffee Morning in Library from 2:30pm 
KCH Flu Vacination in School for YR – Y6 

8th December All day - Woodpeckers, Badgers and Owls - Pantomime trip to 
Hazlett theatre 

11th December Ducklings, Rabbits, Squirrels and Otters - Breakfast with Santa- AM 
Woodpeckers, Badgers and Owls - Movie afternoon - PM 

12th December Ducklings and Rabbits - Nativity to school: 9.45am  
Whole school - Christmas fete: PM 

13th December Christmas service at the church- 9.20am 
Lunchtime - Whole School - Christmas dinner 
Ducklings and Rabbits - Nativity to parents: 2.15pm  

14th December Ducklings and Rabbits - Nativity to parents: 9.30am 
Squirrels and Otters - Christmas concert to parents:  
11am and 2pm 

15th December Squirrels and Otters - Christmas concert to parents: 9.30am 
  
Term 2 ends 

TERM 3 

4th January KCH Hearing and Vision Test  
Rabbits and Owls Only 

Dates for your Diary 
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Amos 

Sherrilee 

Isaac 

COLLECTIVE CELEBRATION 

WORSHIP 

Lehumo 

Ruth 

Lilly R 

Harry T 

Albie 
Adrie 

Archie 

Harry H 

Jesse 

Rachel 

Delilah 
Ralph 

Nancy H 

Freddie J 

Lefa 
Leah 
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… Our overall Theme to this term’s Collective Worship is Being Committed to… 

This week’s focus has been committed to Generosity. 

We talked about the meaning of generosity, of being generous and what this looks 
like. The dictionary definition is ‘giving more than is expected.’ We discussed 
different ways of being generous: we can be generous with money but also with 
our time, our love for each other and our compassion for others. We read the story 
from the New Testament Luke: Chapter 21: verses 1-4 about The Widow’s mite, 
thinking about how should we give and considered the Widow’s offering. 

 

 

‘As Jesus looked up, he saw the rich putting their gifts into the temple treasury. He 
also saw a poor widow put in two very small copper coins. 

“Truly I tell you” He said, “this poor widow has put in more than all the others. All 
these people gave their gifts out of their wealth; but she out of her poverty put in 
all she had to live on.”’ 

I wonder what you think Jesus’ words might mean? Do you think Jesus wants us to 
give everything we have? Or do you think he wants us to be generous with what 
we do have? The woman in the Bible story wanted to give back to God generously. 
I wonder if we are generous, like the widow in the Bible story? 

 

 

This Week in Worship 

‘Real generosity is doing something nice for some who will never 
find out’. Frank A Clarke, I wonder if you agree with this statement. 
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Dear Father God, 

Help us to be more like you in 

all our ways; 

Teach us to be kind, gentle, 

generous, forgiving, 

and follow in your humble 

footsteps. 

Guide us to the place you 

want us to be, so we can be 

your lights in the world. 

Help us to shine where ever we 

go. 

 

Amen. 
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Christmas Event at Charing Village  
Today 

 
There are lots of exciting events happening this month in the village. We are having a “Light 
Parade” from The Pavilion to the Market Place on Friday 24th November at 6pm.  
 
Father Christmas will be in his grotto at the Church from 6pm. This year the grotto will be 
Santa’s Toy workshop.  
 
There will also be a special post box for the children to send their letters by the grotto along 
with a craft fair in the Church Barn and an Adult and Children’s Tombola.  
 
Food and Drink available and there will be a Disco in the Pavilion from 8pm. 
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